## **CITY OF WALTHAM**



## MASSACHUSETTS BOARD OF HEALTH

JOHN P. ZUPPE
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC HEALTH

## Waltham Board of Health Meeting Minutes

January 31, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM.

All members were present.

The minutes of the last meeting (December 27, 2016) were reviewed and approved by the Board.

The following items were discussed:

- 1. Request for Bodywork Practitioner Licenses for employees of:
  - A. Oriental Foot Reflexology, 875 Main Street.
  - B. Happy Feet Reflexology, 463 Moody Street. Approved.
- 2. Request for Variance for (2) employees of Happy Feet Reflexology, 463 Moody Street. Approved.
- 3. Pho #1, 374 Moody Street, sanitary practices. Was ordered to hire a consultant to create a routine cleaning plan.
- 4. Creative Start Children's Center, 169 Elm Street, Waltham. Closed for environmental issues (VOCs). Was discussed.

The meeting adjourned at 5:45 PM.

The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 28, 2017 at 5:00 PM.